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Yearly Notification 

  

The newer school buildings of Harding County Schools are asbestos free.  However, you may be aware 
that the old school building has some asbestos in it. There is no reason for concern because the 
custodians have been trained to inform the district designated asbestos person immediately if there have 
been any disturbances or if there is any question of a disturbance. The school district also has an 
Asbestos Management Plan book located in the main office. 

Per AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response) requirements, CSD facilities are periodically 
surveyed to inspect the condition of the Asbestos Containing Materials (ACM). Inspections are performed 
every six months by the district designated asbestos person. Every three years an inspection is also done 
by a non-district person to ensure the district stays in compliance with all State and Federal laws.  

The designated asbestos person for Harding County School District is Ruth Krogh. If you have any 
questions about our asbestos situation please call her at (605-375-3241. 

 


